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January 4, 2022 

 

Dear Families,  

 

I hope you had a wonderful holiday and enjoyed some time with your family. 
 
Thank you for registering for MCRC's Family Fun Winter 2022 Programs. We were looking 
forward to another fun and exciting winter session. Unfortunately, we are again faced with new 
COVID-19 restrictions that will be in effect Wednesday, January 5th, 2022.   
 
In response to the increase of COVID-19 cases, the Province will be returning to a version of 
Stage 2 and the restrictions will be in place for at least the next 21 days. Under the new 
guidelines and Public Health recommendations MCRC's Family Fun Programs will be postponing 
the start of this session to January 31, 2022.  
 
During this time, please join the EarlyON team in virtual programs and check our Facebook 
group for updates and announcements. https://mcrc.on.ca/earlyon-programs-virtual-
programs/ 

Family Fun Programs will resume as soon as it is safe to do so and as we get closer to January 
31st, we will send details about your family's registration and provide updated information to 
ensure the health and safety of your family.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 
Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Ashley McTavish, RECE 
Manager, Early Years, Child and Family Services 
Milton Community Resource Centre 
410 Bronte Street South 
Milton, ON. L9T 0H8 
(905) 876-1244 ext. 155 
www.mcrc.on.ca  
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